Dear Voice,

I must extend congratulations to all concerned in making Maldon '89 such a magnificent success. As I sit here rubbing liminent into my aching body, I can say widout hesitation it's the most professional & most enjoyable live ever attended. Give yourselves a par on the backs, everyone.

Egfrop pe Smoop of Mexang.

elephone:

6/4/89.

I am writing to thank all who were involved in making the last convention what it was. It was a thoroughly enjoyable 4 days and well worth the time and effort expended. My congratulations to all and sundry and may future conventions be equally enjoyable.

Regards, Keith Baker, South Australia.